
Nathan Littauer
Hospital and

Nursing Home
Auxiliary

Jeanne Wilkinson
Reflection

Garden

“Never doubt that a small group of
thoughtful, committed, citizens can
change the world.  Indeed, it is the

only thing that ever has”.

Margaret Mead

Why a Reflection Garden?

The Reflection Garden is here for you.  A 
comfortable place to sit, meditate, talk with 
friends, or simply enjoy the relaxing 
atmosphere.

Personalized, engraved bricks.

The Garden’s smoothly curved pathway is 
designed by incorporating personalized, 
engraved bricks to commemorate a loved one, 
recognize a special person, or whatever choice 
you might have for your customized 
engraving.

The bricks come in two sizes:  a 4” x 8”
engraved brick is $50.00 and an 8” x 8” 
engraved brick is $80.00.

Order forms are available on our website:  
NLH.org, in the Hospital Gift Shop, or by call-
ing Volunteer Services at 518-773-5505 
to have a form mailed to you.

Where is the Reflection Garden 
located?

The Garden is located on the first floor between 
the Hospital and the Medical Arts Building.

Who benefits from the Garden?

You do.  The Garden is for any patient, visitor, 
or staff member.  Funds raised through this 
program support the Auxiliary’s annual gift 
to the Hospital.


